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To whom it may concern; 
 
RE: Discontinuation of Spectrex 20/20SI Flame Detector 
  
 
 

The Spectrex 20/20SI IR3 Flame Detector is no longer in production and has 
been replaced by the 40/40I IR3 Flame Detector. The 20/20 design is almost 20 years 
old and electronic components have improved as industry certificate requirements have 
become more demanding.  

 
The 40/40 series is the next generation of flame detection with improved sensors 

and updated technology. The 40/40 series improvements include 5 year warranty, 
HART, SIL2 approval, improved temperature range, increased cone of vision in a lighter 
and more compact design. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tye Allen 
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